
A LOOK
at braille

This is a free event and dinner is included!

Space is limited. For more information, please contact:

Shelle Hamer, Manager of Children/Youth Enrichment Programs

shelle.hamer@chicagolighthouse.org | (847) 510-2055

Date:

Time:

Location: 

 

For:

Fee:

Tuesday, December 10, 2019

6:00 - 8:00 p.m. (pizza dinner provided)

The Chicago Lighthouse Vision Rehabilitation Center 

222 Waukegan Road | Glenview, IL 60025

Parents/caregivers of children with visual impairments

This program is offered FREE of charge but space is limited. 

Childcare is provided.

Pre-registration is required. Please RSVP to Shelle Hamer  

by December 3, 2019

Susan Fisher, who has taught Braille at Hadley and NIU for 38 years, will be 

on hand to discuss the Braille code and de-mystify it for you. Dr. Smith will 

facilitate the group discussion.


